
Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time

Barnhill Memorial School is selling the 2022 Kiwanis Cash Calendar.
The calendar sells for $20.00 each and our school will get $10.00 per sale.
Please complete the draw stub in full and ensure the student returns it with each sale. The $20.00 per sale of each calendar and the stub must be returned to the homeroom teacher.
The sale of these calendars is in support of our students; therefore, it would be ideal if each student sold at least one calendar.

The Kiwanis calendars are a great gift that keeps giving all year long.
All the draw stubs are returned to Kiwanis and there are over 365 chances of winning cash prizes.
Plus, inside the calendar are coupons with a value of over $300.00

We certainly hope you support this fundraiser; we would like our students to have some opportunities to win prizes and enjoy numerous activities throughout the year.

Thank you, the students and staff of Barnhill







 



